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I strongly urge you to pass SB 491. Having to bear the cost of fertility treatments on 

top of the mental & emotional stress of just having these medical issues is 

unacceptable in this day & age. And often these issues are an effect of other medical 

problems, it should all be covered by insurance as most other medical issues are.  

Thank you 


